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Please accept my deepest condolences on the passing of the Founder Venerable Master 
Hsing Yun. 
 
I recognise what a significant event this must be for you and for all at the Fo Guang Shan 
Temple in Margaret Street, as for all members of the order and of BLIA, across the world 
and perhaps particularly in Taiwan. 
 
Westminster Faith Exchange greatly appreciates the involvement in our work of the people 
of the Temple.  This includes both ordained and lay people, as well as your children and 
young people, whose contributions in the fields of art and performance have been a 
delight.  I hope this strong relationship with Westminster City Council will long continue. 
 
Please be assured that you will be much in our thoughts at this time. 
 
With very kind regards, 
 
 

 
 
Councillor Ruth Bush 
Harrow Road Ward 
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